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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
December 2020

Volunteers Needed for the 2021 BCA Board
BCA is looking for some available and motivated residents to join our ranks.  With recent moves and life changes, we are currently looking for persons to fill our president and secretary roles.  The time commitment is minimal (one meeting a month and most issues addressed over email) but you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  Please consider volunteering with this friendly board! Email  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com if you’re interested and/or would like more information.
Thanks Neighbor!
We’d like to extend a special thank you to Trisha, resident of XX Street, who’s landscaping company has cleaned up the front entrance and signage to the subdivision. 
You can find helpful documents and information at the Beachwood neighborhood website: www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood. You can also get involved in the conversation any time at either of the Facebook groups:
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 “Beachwood Neighborhood” and “Beachwood Neighborhood Watch”. 
Happy Holidays from the BCA Board! We hope the residents have a 
relaxing and healthy Holiday Season. Best Wishes for 2021!
Our Next Meeting

Will be held on Tuesday, December 15th at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)
Please come out and meet us!

(  Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive Continues ( 
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Membership to BCA is completely voluntary. However, having “buy-in” to the subdivision assists towards paying for pest control of common areas, maintenance and beautification of the entrance and monthly JEA bill for the common area lighting. This keeps our neighborhood look inviting and property values up. There are 328 homes in this subdivision, and we wish to reach a minimum of 100 memberships to cover annual operating expenses.  
Due to recent events, BCA is running a modified membership drive for 2020.  We want to encourage new residents by giving them a 2-year membership.  If you did not pay a membership in 2019 you will get credit for TWO years of membership if you donate $20 this year 2020!  In fact, any resident who wishes to contribute to the 2020 membership drive will pay a reduced dues amount of $20, this year only.  Paying is easy!  You may bring a Cash payment to the monthly meeting.  Or you may now send payment electronically using your PayPal account (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email).  You can also pay 
via Cash App.  If mailing a Check please send to P.O. Box at top of the page.
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Name:    ______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________  

Amount:   $ _____________            THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!                                       
